Honolulu Board of Water Supply

Media Advisory \‘/

Contact: Diane Moses September 13, 2016
Telephone: 748-5363

WHAT:

WHEN:

WHERE:

DETAILS:

COST:

REGISTER:

SPOOK ART
Halawa Xeriscape Garden Workshop

Paint a Halloween scene which includes Xeric Jack-o-lanterns on an 8" x 10”
Canvas and learn about this fun drought tolerant pumpkin. A hands-on
keiki/parent participation workshop offered by the Board of Water Supply (BWS)
and Friends of Halawa Xeriscape Garden (FOHXG) and Erika Brown, member of
FOHXG.

Saturday, October 15, 2016
10:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Halawa Xeriscape Garden
99-1268 Iwaena Street
Halawa Valley’s Central Park Industrial Area

Spook Art is a keiki/parent participation workshop. We recommend packing a

home lunch and/or snack with beverage. Your child will be excited to share their
Halloween creation! They will learn brush and color selection and techniques
while blending a hue of spooktacular colors!

$20.00 for non-members, $15.00 for FOHXG members (supporting level or
above)

Advanced registration is required. Registration opens Tuesday, September 20,
2016, and closes at 2:00 p.m. on Friday, October 14, 2016, or when all spaces are
filled. Call 748-5315 or email workshops@hbws.org to register. For more
information about xeriscaping or classes at the Halawa Xeriscape Garden, log on
to www.boardofwatersupply.com. BWS security requires full name and address
of all participants.
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